
    
Rehabilitation of Pennsylvania Avenue Bridge  

Over Rock Creek & Rock Creek Parkway 
The District Department of Transportation (DDOT) would like to invite the public 
to attend an informational meeting on the Rehabilitation of the Pennsylvania 
Avenue Bridge over Rock Creek & Rock Creek Parkway. The purpose of the 
meeting is to discuss the construction activities planned for the project and how 
they will affect businesses, residents, and public areas. 

Community Information Pre-Construction Meeting 
Wednesday, December 7, 2016 6:30 PM – 8:00 PM 
GWU’s Funger Hall – Room 103 – 2201G Street, NW 

Project Information 
DDOT is rehabilitating the Pennsylvania Avenue Bridge over Rock Creek and 
Rock Creek Parkway.  The project is expected to take 14 months and its effects 
on the area will be closely monitored with daily outreach to area businesses and 
citizens to ensure that construction activities are well-planned, with the least 
amount of disruption as possible.   

The rehabilitation includes repairing and repainting the structural features of the 
bridge; a partial deck replacement; re-paving roadway approaches and re-
aligning the Rock Creek Parkway exit ramp tie-in with Pennsylvania Avenue; 
cleaning and restoring the stone masonry and façade, including removal of 
graffiti; upgrading the lighting; reconstructing the sidewalks, with ADA-complaint 
sidewalk ramps and curbs. 

In the Spring of 2017, to perform the necessary work, a detour of westbound 
Pennsylvania Avenue traffic will be implemented.  Westbound traffic will be 
detoured onto 26th Street, NW to M Street, NW while eastbound traffic will not 
be impacted.  Pedestrian and bike traffic will continue to use the bridge during 
construction, and work will be coordinated closely with WMATA to maintain bus 
stop access.   Advance notice of detour will be provided. 

Visit Our Website: www.pennavebridgerehab.com 

Contact Us: Dawn Dekker 
Public Outreach Manager 

703-307-4646  
dawn.dekker@volkert.com 

Matthew Weaver, PE, CCM  
Construction Manager 

703-901-9820  
matthew.weaver@volkert.com 

DDOT is committed to ensuring that no person is excluded from participation in, or denied the benefits 
of, its project, programs, and services on the basis of race, color, national origin, or gender as 
provided by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 or on the basis of disability as provided by the 
Americans with Disabilities Action. 

If you need special accommodations or language assistance services (translation or interpretation), 
please contact Dawn Dekker at 703.307.4646 or dawn.dekker@volkert.com no later than 48 hours 
prior to the meeting.  (These services will be free of charge.) 
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